
 

 

Report for Saahitya’s Post-a-Poster – Poster-making 

Competition 

MVJ College of Engineering, Bangalore is currently holding 

an Intra-college Fest, SPARKS. 

 

SAAHITYA the Literature Club of MVJCE, held their last event of Sparks 

2023, on 6th January, 2023. This was a Poster-making competition. 
 
 
 

 



The digital postermaking event happened on 6th January 2023, from 2 pm 

onwards in Seminar Hall 5, MVJ College of Engineering. 

 

The event saw a good number of participants who took part with great 

enthusiasm. The participants were informed about the rules, the topics and 

the time limit. 

 

Three prompts were given for the designers. The prompts had been chosen 

after much thought by our seniors. These prompts were thought-provoking 

and required the participants to use their imagination to its fullest. 

 

The participants were given 45 minutes to prepare their creative pieces. 
 
 



 

The topics given were - 

 
1. Create a poster for an event by your favourite artist. 

2. Create a poster for any upcoming Tv-show/ Movie. 

3. Create an advertisement poster of your favorite tourist destination. 

 
Judge:  

Spoorthy, the previous Vice President of Saahitya club.  

Graded it based on Creativity and Presentation (Font and Colour 
Relevance) plus a bit originality.  

 
Results: 
1st Donna, 2nd Year, CSE student.  
2nd Tejaswini, 2nd Year, ASE student. 


